You must request access to the VRDU (video radar decision unit) though the company or have a court order.  If you are working with the trucking company, or on the defense side, this can be as simple as an email from the company saying they authorize the access.  Then forward that authorization to DTNA at DTNASSD@Daimler.com.  DTNA will then upgrade your Diagnostic Link licence for a short period of time to allow communication with this module.
 

